
Saved Policy D5 - Land East of Dereham Business Park. 

The allocated land at D5 forms part of a larger parcel of agricultural land, the remainder of 
which is currently unallocated. The land is in the ownership of my family and has been 
tenanted to local farmers for many years having been owned previously by my Grandfather 
and subsequently his children, the principal and current landowners. 

It has always been our intention to bring the land forward for development and we have been 
engaged directly with Breckland Council for a number of years both since the land was first 
allocated and before.   

We continue to maintain a close working relationship with the Council and remain supportive 
of the lands development in the future and equally remain open to collaborating with 
adjoining landowners where necessary to facilitate development in the area. 

Frederick O’Brien 


